
MEAL PICK-UP SERVICE
INFORMATION FOR ON-CAMPUS
STUDENTS DURING 
SEMESTER BREAK

On-campus learners will have the option to pre-order meals for the
semester break to be picked up on Friday, December 18.  The five
meals include five breakfasts and five lunches.  Please use the order
form below to select if your child would like the meal service for the
semester break.  **Form must be returned to the school between
Thursday, December 10 and Monday, December 14.**

      Yes, my child will be participating in the semester break
meal service. (Please submit a separate form for each child.)

Child Name

Student ID#

Parent's Name

Phone Number

Email Address

#KeepHenryHealthy

DECEMBER
2020

**Meals free of charge
for remainder of SY 20-21


